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REPORT OF GENERAL PURPOSES COMMITTEE 

 

GENERAL REPORT 

 
 
1. This report briefly summarises the one item transacted at a meeting of the General Purposes 

Committee held on 8 June 2005. 
 
Remuneration Package for the Chief Executive Post 
 
2. Following the intention of the Chief Executive to retire from his post on 2 January 2006, the 

Special Appointments Committee has been re-constituted to determine the recruitment 
procedure, interview selected candidates and make the appointment to the post of Chief 
Executive. 

 
3. In connection with this process Tribal Executive Resourcing have been appointed to assist in 

the recruitment of a new Chief Executive and had been asked to recommend the salary at 
which the post should be advertised, in order to maximise the number of high quality 
applicants and to subsequently make a successful appointment. 

 
4. A summary of findings was submitted to the Committee regarding the remuneration package 

and the Committee was requested to approve the application of a remuneration package 
circa £100,000 to the new Chief Executive’s post. 

 
5. The Committee agreed the recommendation and granted the Special Appointments 

Committee authority to approve the final figure of around £100,000 when the appointment is 
made. 

 
Recommendation 

 
6. The Council is recommended to note this report. 
 
 
COUNCILLOR J WILSON 
Chairman of General Purposes Committee 
 
 
GKB 
 
There are no background papers to this report. 

 


